









Administrative Center • 6500 W 95th Street, Oak Lawn, IL 60453 • Voice: 708/599-5550 • Fax: 708/599-5626

## Dear Parents/Guardians,

Ridgeland School District 122 is excited to announce the partnership with Arbor Management to provide fresh prepared meals for our students at no cost. In order to have meals prepared on-site to ensure freshness and quality, the school district will be renovating the kitchens and purchasing new equipment. The renovations will commence in early September and be completed by January 2022. Until renovations are completed, pre-packaged meals will continue as usual. We ask that our families be patient during the renovation period as we prepare for this new food service model. We are excited to be able to provide our students with nutritious fresh meals prepared on site each day.

A menu of our current pre-packaged meals for August is attached.

Please contact your home school with questions regarding the current or new food service.